
 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are providing 
public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Monday, May 04, 2015 4:00 PM 
25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is review and approve for submittal to 
Department of Health for review the 2014 Water System Plan Update. 

The Updated Water System Plan (Plan) has been prepared as an update of 
previous Plans prepared for and adopted by the previous water system 
owners, North Beach Public Development Authority (NBPDA), Ocean Park Water 
Company (OPWC), and Pacific Water Company (PWC), and in accordance with 
requirements set forth in Chapter 246-290 WAC (Water Regulations). 

The Plan is intended to meet all requirements of Part 246-290-100 WAC 
(Planning Requirements) and as further detailed in the Washington State 
Department of Health (DOH) Water System Planning Handbook, as well as the 
needs and concerns of the NBWD Board and Staff.  In addition, this Plan 
addresses State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) requirements as set forth 
in Chapter 173-802 WAC. 

The Plan contains the following elements: 

1.  Water System Description 
2.  Basic Planning Data 
3.  Water System Analysis 
4.  Water Use Efficiency Program (conservation) 
5.  Wellhead Protection Program 
6.  Operation and Maintenance Program 
7.  Distribution & facilities Design and Construction Standards 
8.  Improvement Program 
9.  Financial Plan 

Posted: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 


